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Over the last several months, Hostos has actively sought College-wide 
feedback on its Strategic Planning Process.  I was truly heartened to see 
the broad-based engagement and the richness of the feedback we 
received.  It’s a testament to the culture of inclusion we foster at Hostos, 
and demonstrates an extraordinary commitment to the institution. 
 
The Strategic Plan Committee has now synthesized the data (observations, 
suggestions, concerns, recommendations, and empirical data) and crafted 
a draft of the Strategic Plan framework. 
 
A second round of forums is planned to provide you with an opportunity to 
share your views on the framework.  Does it makes sense for Hostos? 
Does it need rethinking? We want your opinions! These forums will be held 
on: 

Wednesday, May 3 and Thursday, May 4, 2017 
3:30 - 5:00 PM in the Hostos Café 

Doors will open at 3:00 PM for coffee 
 
My thanks to all who provided feedback during the research and outreach 
phase of the process.  I urge you to join us and share your thoughts and 
suggestions on our Strategic Plan framework.  As we complete the new 
SP, please stay engaged.  Your input is very valuable.  The plan will outline 
future priorities, but each year the campus community will exercise 
leadership in defining actions to be taken. 
 
The plan is to unveil the 2017-2022 Strategic Plan in October as part of the 
State of the College Address.  Please stay tuned… 


